
Subject: You're Invited to Mayor Garcetti's New Year's Open House
From: Team Garcetti
Date: 12/27/2016 02:10 PM
To: Team Garcetti
BCC: lisa@mediadistrict.org

Happy Holidays!

Mayor Eric Garcetti, First Lady Amy Elaine Wakeland, and the Getty House Foundation Board of Directors cordially invite
you to The Getty House to kick off the New Year on Monday, January 9, 2017.

You are an important partner to the Mayor as he works tirelessly to make Los Angeles a better place for all its residents and
he looks forward to spending an evening with you.

Please take a look at the attached invite for more detailed information and please RSVP here no later than Wednesday, January 4, 2017.

*This invitation is nontransferable and intended for the recipient only.
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